
Peeping Incident 
 

On April 3rd, 2019 UCPD received a report of an unknown man looking over the bathroom stall 

at another man in the CHASS Building men's restroom. This report is similar to a previous 

incident on March 7, 2019 at the Highlander Union Building. UCPD is investigating these 

crimes. If you have any information that you believe is pertinent to this investigation, please 

contact UCPD at 951-827-5222. 

 


